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Comments: Supervisor Jewett,

As a frequent user of the Foothills landscape, I urge you to prohibit tree cutting in this area until the public

receives information on the scale of the project and specific locations where work is proposed. It has been my

experience that such projects do not always result in a beneficial outcome. Certainly the public deserves an

opportunity to fully understand and comment on the Foothills proposal.


